
Please include the following comments in the Agenda of the Planning Committee of December 
14. 
  
“ The citizens of London understand the will of the County of Middlesex to maximize the value 
of the land at 50 King st, London. but it should not be on the shoulders of the citizens of 
London. A similar proposal by the County was soundly rejected last  year by the Council of 
London.  It is time for the County of Middlesex to abandon their speculative agenda and work 
with the City of London for a solution that will satisfy both parties. 
  
50 King is  public land and it should be utilized for the benefits of the citizens of London and the 
County not for the benefit of the revenues of the County alone. 
  
There is a project, Back to the River, currently being considered by the City of London. which 
will enhance the public nature of 50 King for the benefits of all. 
  
I could see a Performing Art complex on the site of 50 King, not a high rise private building. 
  
I urge the Planning Committee to vote down the application submitted by the County. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Bruno Tomassini 
330 Ridout st  
London, N6A 0A7 
 


